
From: Veldran, Katherine
To: Katie Philpott (katiephilpott@gov.sc.gov) <katiephilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/22/2014 2:25:56 PM
Subject: FW: Daniel Bouknight. Forestry Commission

Attachments: DPB CV[1].docx
ATT00001.htm

From: auscultate@aol.com [mailto:auscultate@aol.com]
Sent: Thursday, April 10, 2014 10:02 AM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Daniel Bouknight. Forestry Commission

Good morning Katherine,
I enjoyed our previous conversation at the Governor's Holiday celebration about the open positions on 
the South Carolina Forestry Commission. Forestry has been an interest of mine and my family's for 
years. I am heavily involved in the industry and feel that South Carolina has a wonderful heritage in this 
regard. I have a sincere interest in the protection and enhancement of the forests of South Carolina. 
This position is a wonderful opportunity and it would be an honor to serve my home state of South 
Carolina in this capacity. Please find attached my CV. I will be happy to answer any additional questions 
you may have. Have a wonderful day.

Sincerely,
Daniel P. Bouknight, MD
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